Child Care Subsidy for Lane Students

The Associated Students of Lane Community College (ASLCC) provide funding to Lane Child
and Family Center for child care assistance to students. The child care subsidy pays a portion of
child care expenses for student parents whose child(ren) attend the Lane Child and Family
Center. The goal of the subsidy is to ease the financial pressure of child care expenses for
parents who are also paying college tuition.

Funds are requested and granted on a term-by-term basis and limited per term based on
department allocations. Receiving other child care funding resources such as Co-op, other
child care specific grants, or scholarship funding may limit the amount a parent may be able
to qualify to receive from this subsidy.

To apply for the subsidy, you must meet the following eligibility requirements:

e Be enrolled as a student Lane Community College taking a minimum of 6 credit
hours.

e If'you withdraw from classes, the subsidy must be repaid.

e Children must be enrolled at the Lane Child and Family Center for at least 15 hours per
week.

Parents who are paying at least 60% if their child care expenses “out of pocket™ will have
priority to receive this subsidy.

Hard copies, of the application, are available in the Lane Child and Family Center office,
Building 24, Room 113A.

Completed applications must be returned to the Lane Child and Family Center office for
eligibility to be determined. If student receive child care benefits from another source (DHS,
Vocational Rehabilitation, etc.) these benefits are applied first and the subsidy is then applied to
the remaining balance. Subsidy eligibility will be determined each term and applied directly to
the parent account each term through the college billing system.

Please contact Tetiana Kylypko at the Lane Child and Family Center if you have any questions
regarding the childcare subsidy at kylypkot@]lanecc.edu or 541-463-3522.
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